
 
Memo 
To:   Misty Micenhamer, Operation Director 
From: Otis T. Spriggs, Planning Dept. 
Date: March 17, 2008 
Re.: Spatial Analysis Presentation:  April 15, 2008 Council Meeting 
 
Misty, 
 
Please place the following presentation on Legistar for the April 15, 2008.  Byron L. Emas, AIA  of  
PGAV Architects (ASAI Architecture merger) will be presenting the findings and summary of the 
Spatial Analysis Study that was done previously.  The Mayor’s Long Range Facilities Planning 
Committee would like this presentation to be done before full Council, in order to move forward with 
the next stage of City priorities. 
 
Presenter:   
 
Byron Emas 
PGAVARCHITECTS 
1900 W. 47th Place Suite 100 
Westwood, KS 66205 
p: 913-362-6500 
f:  913-362-6504 
w: www.pgav.com 
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